Joanna Arendarczyk

From: Tami Defrancesco <tami.defrancesco@verani.com>
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 9:10 AM

To: Joanna Arendarczyk

Subject: Arial photos of 214 Raymomd Rd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*Wire Fraud Warning™*: If you receive an email containing WIRE TRANSFER
INSTRUCTIONS **call** your escrow officer or title company immediately to
verify the information **prior** to sending funds. **Never verify wiring
instructions via email**. Always verify by calling your title company or
escrow officer.

Emails sent or received shall neither constitute

acceptance of proposed and/or preliminary offers conducted via email nor
shall create a binding contract in the absence of a fully executed written
contract.

The contents of this email and any attachments is intended only

for the use of the Addressee and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED
and CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly

prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please erase

all copies of the message and its attachments and notify us immediately at
800-392-2377.
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